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I would like to fully endorse and support the submission from BFPCA (available at 

https://bfpca.org.au/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/BFPCA-2023-Submission-Aviation-Industry-Whitepa

per-ToR.pdf ) for the Aviation White Paper. 

My neighbours and I have been significantly affected by the noise generated by new flight paths and 

have found the entire current regulatory apparatus to be almost completely ineffective in its ability to 

consider and act on the needs of the high-density city which is unfortunate enough to be located near 

Brisbane Airport and the surrounding airspaces.  This has resulted in flight paths that are convenient 

for those in the aviation industry with little to no consideration of the impact (including economic) on 

the individuals and other industries that rely on them.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

 


